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Dear Parents
Young Voices Concert – 27th January 2020
We are really excited to share with you that all KS2 children have been booked to be part of the Young Voices concert on Monday 27th January. They will have the experience of singing with over 6000 other children with a live band at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham. 
The children will travel to the Arena for an afternoon rehearsal, and then perform in a concert in the evening. The cost per child will be £13 (including transport to Birmingham and back to school.) 
Parents are welcome to join us for the concert – tickets are £20 per seat which need to be ordered through school. You will need to arrange your own transport. 
Children will need to wear either a plain white t-shirt or they can purchase a special young voices t-shirt which are £12 each (please order through school). The Young Voices website has more information on sizes available. 
The concert begins at 7pm (doors open for the audience from 6pm) and will be finished by 9pm. We would hope to be back at school soon after 11pm. We appreciate this is a very late night for children, especially on a Monday night, but feel that this will be an unforgettable experience for everyone involved. In recognition of the lateness of our return to school we will be happy to let children have a slightly later start on the following day – arriving in school by 11am (if convenient with working parents) School will be open at normal time for those who wish to come in at 8:45am. 
Please can you confirm that you are happy for your child to attend the concert and indicate if you would like any audience seats and t-shirts. Slips (overleaf) to be returned to school by Friday 8th November please to allow us time to order your tickets. 
In the meantime, we are busy in school learning the songs and any extra practise at home would be a great help – please go to the young voices website, click on the children’s music room and login using the code YV2020. 
There is lots more information about the Young Voices organisation and the concerts on their website – just search for ‘Young Voices’.  
We look forward to a memorable and amazing experience for your children!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely

Mrs Katy Towersey 



Please return to school by Friday 8th November 
I give permission for my child ____________________ to travel by coach to Birmingham World Resorts Arena. 
I have paid £13.00  Per child for the cost of the coach
I would like to purchase ____ audience seats @£20 each
I would like to purchase ____ Young Voices T-Shirts – sizes  7-8  9-10  11-12   12-13  @12 each  (please circle )
Signed Parent / Carer ____________________________		Date: ___________________








Our values: 	      Compassion       Tolerance       Forgiveness        Honesty        Thankfulness       Love
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